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Dear Parent/Guardian,

As an integral part of the Leaving Certificate Biology syllabus, students are expected to conduct
a study of an ecosystem. To facilitate this, a field trip to “Dromore Woods” would provide a
worthwhile educational experience in this regard.

As part of this field trip, students will be engaging with “The Burren Activity Centre” and
conducting a woodland study under their guidance and supervision as well as their teachers.

This trip will take place on Thursday 23rd September. We will be leaving the school at 9.00 am
sharp and will return at 3.50pm. The cost of conducting the study with the Burren Activity Centre
is €23.

The cost of the bus is €17 as we must adhere to strict Covid-19 Public Transport Rules and
Regulations and must abide by the 50% capacity rule.

Therefore, the cost of the entire trip is €40.

Since this is a school trip all students will be required to abide by the schools code of conduct.
Students will be expected to wear their school jacket, and protective clothing such as old
runners and tracksuit. Students do not have to wear their school uniform.

Students must also bring a change of clothes (weather permitting) and a packed lunch.

It is important to note that if your son or daughter has developed any recent medical conditions
e.g asthma, epilepsy, diabetes which we should know about for this trip, please notify the

teacher. If this is the case, please ensure they have their necessary medication with them for
the trip.

Thank you in anticipation of your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Bernie Haugh
Ms Aoife Keane

Biology Department St.John Bosco Community College



